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;Ilngh’z Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3

FAM, 7th December, 1925,

Dear 3ir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 24th ultimo

forwarding ‘a onpy of one dated the brevious day received

by you from the Services Contractuels des Messageries

Maritimes, regarding the elassification in the Society's

Register Book ofthe Steamers "VILLE D& STRASBOURGY, "VILLE

DE VERDUN®' and YVILLE D'AMIENSY, and before submitting the caases

of these steamers to the Committee, I have to request that you

will be good enough to look $nto the matter and furnish your

views on the subject. You should at the same time state

whether you have interviewed M.A, Groses, the Managing Director

of the owning company, or M., Georges Phillipar, the Managing

Director of the Contracting Company, anddif so with wWhat result.
I shall also be glad to learn whether any aotion

has. been taken by the Owners with a view to the classification

of the vessels in the Bureau Veritas,

I am, Dear 31ir,
Yours faithfully,

%.0.Demarest, Bsq. ,

PARIS. | Aesistant to the Secretary.
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